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OAKHILLS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

The Greenbelt  

NEW BOARD MEMBER: 
CYNTHIA SUVERKROP  

I have volunteered to serve on the board of the Oak Hills Home Owners Association 
and fill-in for a vacancy created when a former board member resigned unexpectedly.  
I have been a resident of our community since moving here with my husband Dana 
and our two daughters in 1991.  At that time, Dana was on active duty Army and was 
reassigned from a medical unit in The Netherlands to the Army hospital at the former 
Fort Ord.  We heard about Oak Hills from fellow military families who recommended 
the neighborhood before we actually moved here. Our decision to live here is one of 
the best we have ever made.  
Because I was a military dependent of an active duty soldier, it meant we moved around 
a bit. Finding employment required that I be flexible, so out of necessity I have a rather 
diverse employment history. I have worked as an advertising copywriter, a community 
newspaper editor/reporter and as an English teacher at the middle school, high school 
and adult education levels. In 2009 I retired from the Salinas Union High School district 
as a middle school teacher.  
It is my goal to serve on the homeowners’ board using the same critical eye and level of 
diligence that I apply to my own personal financial decisions and to preserve and build 
an even stronger sense of community in Oak Hills.  

POOL HEATER STATUS 
The Board has received several bids for replacing the pool heater and filter units.  Upon 
review of the bids, the Board has chosen Leslie Pools to purchase and install the new 
heater and filters.  Leslie Pools currently has the heater on order.  Once it arrives, they 
will install the heater and filter.  This installation may take a couple of days to complete.  
During this time, the pool will be closed. 



  President: 
Michael Kuntz 

633-0104 
Vice-President: 

Rod Karg 
633-5785 

Secretary: 
Tom Dominy 

383-4422 
Treasurer: 

 
Administrative Staff: 

Steve Naslund 
633-0103 

 

Members at Large: 
Al Brekke 
633-2983 

Pete Lonero 
633-4383 

Bob Gowers 
633-6255 

Greenbelt Editor: 
Vacant 

Please contact the office if you 
are interested in being the 

Greenbelt Editor. 
  

P.O. Box 689 
Castroville, CA 95012 

Phone: 831-633-0103 
Website: www.oakhillshoa.org 
Email: office@oakhillshoa.org 

OAKHILLS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION Board of Directors 

We’re on the Web! 
www.oakhillshoa.org 

Greenbelt Sponsors 

Wanted:  Newsletter Editor 
The OHHA is looking for a volunteer Newsletter Edi-
tor to compose and assemble the Greenbelt Newslet-
ter on a bi-monthly basis.  If interested, please con-
tact the office at 633-0103 


